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The hybrid model for programming which combines people gathering at the church with others linked in remotely 
through ZOOM continues.  While the services begin at 10, the zoom room will be open at 9 for those who wish to engage 
in conversation about a variety of topics and issues.   
 
Date   Time  Program             Presenter/facilitator 
November 6 10:00  Coping with the Ugly Political Climate  Arthur Thexton 
 
November 13 10:00  Telling Stories, Part 2    Pat Barry 
 
November 14 9:00  Board meeting on zoom.  Please contact Pat Shifferd for the link. 
 
November 20 10:00  The Old Testament (or Tanakh): a Summary Dennis Peters 
       Of Origins, Writing, and Re-writing 
  
November 27 11:30  Thanksgiving Leftovers Potluck and  Pat Shifferd and All 
         Guest at Your Table Kick-off 
 
Dennis says this about his service:  “Most of you Christians, or former Christians, are familiar with the Bible. You may not 
have read all of it, but you may have attended Sunday school, or listened to services about Job, or Jonah, or the 
Resurrection, or Moses. Journey with me now, back through time, for history lessons (and some conjectures) about 
where the Older Testament came from, and how it matters today.” 
 
Those of us who are available will gather for a potluck on the Sunday after Thanksgiving.  The good fellowship of eating 
together will be both a way to celebrate those things we are thankful for and a good time to kick off our yearly Guest at 
Your Table fund-raiser for the Unitarian Universalist Service Committee, our denominational social justice action group.  
We will put our collective gifts together to send in by the end of the year.  As always, checks should be made out to BHUUF 
with GAYT in the subject line.  $40 purchases a membership in UUSC, $150 generates a match by the UU Congregation at 
Shelter Rock in Manhasset, NY. 

 
Announcing the Blue Hills UU Fellowship Third Annual Holiday Gift Exchange!   Are you celebrating 
Christmas this year? Or maybe Hannukah, or Kwanzaa, or the Winter Solstice? Or all of them together? 
Whatever you are celebrating, it’s the season for giving, and at Blue Hills UU we will celebrate with our 
third annual gift exchange. Here’s how it goes: If you want to participate, email Judy Barisonzi 
(Judith.barisonzi@gmail.com) by December 4. We will put your name in our random sorting wizard and 
send you the name & contact info of another BHUUe, to whom you may either mail a gift or deliver it 
in person. Whatever you select will be fine, but we would like to emphasize gifts that are either homemade, pre-owned, 
or purchased from local businesses. Please send or deliver your gift by December 14. And you will soon be receiving a gift 
in return, so you can enjoy both giving and receiving. 
 
From you I receive, to you I give, together we share, and from this we live.  Happy Holidays to everyone from BHUU! 
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